transportsaféty

RT06/7

28 October 1999

Mr Simon Lempriere Technograf Products Ltd P O Box 9270 Penrose AUCKLAND

Dear Simon

I must apologise for the excessive delay in replying to your letter of 7 September regarding approval of Luckylite reflective material.

As advised to your Richard Lumsden yesterday the GR series Class 1 white, yellow, red, green (NZ) and blue have been approved and we plan to publish an updated Gazette Notice incorporating this approval next week.

Yours sincerely

R A (Bob) Gibson

Senior Engineer Traffic Engineering Policy

Policy Division

placed to clarify the Ith series,

Land Transport Safety Authority of New Zealand Te Mana Marutau Waka Whenua o Actearca 7-27 Waterloo Quay, PO Box 2840, Wellington, New Zealand Tel 0-4-494 8600, Far 0-4-494 8601